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5th August 2022 
 
 
Cllr Benjamin Whomersley 
Elected Member 
 
Via email: Benjamin.whomersley@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
 
Dear Cllr Whomersley 
 
Supplementary question to Council – 20th July 2022 
 
Thank you for your supplementary question to Council on 20th July regarding what the cost of the 
30 Electric Vehicle Public Chargers was?  
 
I can advise that the Capital costs for installation of the Electric Vehicle Chargers  was fully 
covered by a Government grant under the Clean Air Zone Early Measures fund which paid in full 
for all the EV chargers. No funding was required as match from the Council. 
 
The cost for the public to charge their Electric Vehicles at these chargers is currently 50p / kWh, 
with no connection fee, which is comparable to other EV Charging networks.  
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Councillor Dominic Beck  
Cabinet Member for Transport and Environment /Ward Councillor for Wales Ward 
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